Office 2007/Vista Action Team 
Final Report/Recommendations—January 18, 2008--Revised
In attendance:  Dadson, Kuta, O’Neil, Onyett, Wolfe, Janosko
Recommendations for Office 2007 

1. The team recommends changing to Office 2007 this summer for full implementation in the teaching labs for Fall 2008.  

2. Converter for office must be installed campus wide.  Even with the converter, formatting is lost when documents are run through it.  This is most important to faculty who are teaching.

3.  All installations of Office 2007 should be installed with the “Save As” default set to 2007 (.docx). This doesn't mean the individual Colleges cannot choose otherwise.  This 
goes also for faculty workstations, just put on Office 2007 and the 
individual faculty member may choose to change that default to 2003 (.doc) or 
not.

4. Faculty members wishing to install Office 2007 on their office machines should work through their CTM’s to see if it is feasible to do.  There are problems in some cases of running both Office 2003 and Office 2007 on a PC at the same time, so it is best to make that choice but again that decision resides with the CTM who best knows their installations.  

5. Office 2007 is available for students at the bookstore for $79.00 for the professional edition.
6. Microsoft has released new Office 2008 for MAC.
Recommendations for Vista

1. Vista as a campus wide install is still on hold according to Dadson’s report from the Tech Team.
2. Licensing is still an issue.
3. Not all campus hardware can support it
4. Windows XP Service Pack 3 improves performance by 10% to 20%; there is no improvement on Vista Implementations.
Office/Vista Team recommends following Tech Team’s recommendations due to licensing, technical and hardware issues listed above.  We also believe this completes our tasks so we recommend dissolution of this action team. 
Review and recommendations concerning K. Sherwood Document
NEW ACTION TEAM HAS BEEN CREATED TO ADDRESS K. Sherwood Document

Office2007/Vista Action Team will forward their comments to Ken Sherwood, chair of this new Action Team.

